Martin Hudi
mhudi@hotmail.com C-8

December 8, 2022

Erie County Water Authority
PO box 5148
Buffalo NY 14240-5148

Re: 268 Lakeview Ave., OP NY 14127 protest letter please due to water leakage
Acct# 16910701-1 meter # 67609027
Received billing invoice 10/28/2022 for a bill due on November 5, 2023
FOIL request for fuli written copy of policy and procedure for protest

Hello,

This is my second letter. I did receive an email about the FOIL request, so I know the letter was
received. | am awaiting a written reply to this letter.

There is a $ 535.71 water bill, which is more than 5 times the previous bill. Water is leaking
somewhere and at this point the leaking plumbing cannot be exactly determined but may be shower or
a pipe buried somewhere is leaking. More work needs to be completed and this requires time please.
This was not a wastage of misuse of water in anyway, nor was the water for sale. There has not beema
request in the last 36 months.

At present, Dec. 8", I have replaced the toilet flapper and ball float as the toilet did have a filling issue
from time to time.

Please suspend this bill. A payment of § 113.91 will be made as this was the last quarter water bill
amount.

Please consider this letter a “FOIL” request for a complete. full copv of the policy and procedure of the
Protest laws. For the FOIL request, I wish to appeal your denial, [ believe I meet all the applicable
guidelines and have a valid reason to request the rules and regulations of this weak leak program.

Thank you. Please feel free to email me at mhydi@hotmail.com.
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